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 DATE EVENT 

W/b 11th November Arthog—Year 6 

Thursday 14th November Reception parent meal—a form has 
been sent out this week. 

Tuesday 19th November Class 3 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 20th November Class 1 and 2 Parent Conversations 

Friday 22nd November Class 4 and 5 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 11th December Class 1 nativity—9.30am school hall 

Monday 16th December Carol Service—2.00 pm—church 

Tuesday 17th December Panto in school! 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas lunch 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January PD day—staff only 

Tuesday 7th January Return to school 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Thursday 27th February Young Voices choir to Birmingham 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

Thursday 10th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 11th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 28th April Return from Easter holidays 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June Return from half term 

                  

 

  This week’s 5R Stars! Well done to these guys! 

    

   Class 1:  Jake—being resourceful 

 

     Class 2: Chloe—being responsible and respectful 

   

   Class 3: Dawson—being responsible 

 

 Class 4: Harrison—being responsible 

 

    Class 5: Emily—being an all round 5R Star 

Class 3 trip to Shropshire Hills Discovery     
Centre 

 

 

Class 3 have had a great time 
this week finding out about 

Stone Age life—and exploring all sorts of exhibits and 
information at the Shropshire Hills centre. It was lovely 

too that a member of the public commented to a staff member about 
their lovely conduct and politeness. Well done Class 3. More photos on 

the website! 

 

 

Smiley scientists in Class 2—
sorting materials at the start 

of their new topic. 

 

All smiles in maths in 
Reception too—learning about shapes. 

Attendance 

Which class is first this week?! 

This week:  Well done to Class 2—smashed it with over 99%. 

A few things coming up… 

A reminder that parent conversations booking close today—please make sure 
you are booked on. 

Reception parents—please fill in the online form to book in your dinner next 
Thursday. Please pay CASH only! 

Parent Conversations in 2 weeks—please make sure you have a 
note of your date and time 

A reminder—Year 6 Arthog trip 

We are looking forward to taking Year 6 to Arthog next week—it is 
always a great trip! Enjoy packing over the weekend—go for lots of 

layers. Don’t forget to bring a packed lunch for Monday too.             
No mobile phones or electronic devices are allowed at Arthog—it’s a 

week away from it all! 

Children in need—Friday 15th November 

The children can come to school wearing anything spotty on Friday next week—
and bring in a donation. Can be as small as a pair of socks or full on spotty 
outfit—either is fine and don’t buy anything specially for it! 


